From: Naomi Fukumori [mailto:fukumori.1@osu.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2008 12:53 PM
To: Sophia Lee
Subject: Re: concurrence request for History 343
Dear Sophia,

The Department of East Asian Languages and Literatures is happy to provide concurrence for History 343.

Sincerely,

Naomi Fukumori

Undergraduate Studies Chair, DEALL

